
 

 

Year 4 Newsletter 12 
Week ending: Friday, 2 December 2022 

Subject Homework 
Due  

Date 

English CGP English 10-Minute Weekly Workouts: Spring Workout 1 08/12 

Spelling Spelling Book Learn Spelling List 13 for Spelling Test 08/12 

Reading Daily Reading 15 min: Complete reading entries in Logbook.  

Maths CGP English 10-Minute Weekly Workouts: Spring Workout 1 08/12 

Maths Arithmetic Test Practice Test Spring 1 for test next Thursday. 08/12 

This Week… 

English  

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. 

This week we planned an advert for 

an Amazing Wonka Sweet Treat by 

using the key features present in 

adverts. We then wrote the 

introduction for the advert.  

Mathematics 

The girls learnt to multiply 3-digit 

numbers with renaming, divide 2-

digit numbers by a single digit and 

today divide a 3-digit number by a 

single digit. 

Geography and PSHE 

We focused on the ethical 

value and benefits of 

Fairtrade for farmers and workers. 

PSHE We learnt that it is wrong to 

make assumptions about people 

based on what they look like. We 

need to accept people for who they 

are and accept that everyone is 

different. 

Certificates of Achievement 
4.1 Aira  and Faiza 
4.2 Zunara, Aizah and Anna  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our annual Christmas Raffle starts 
next week. The prizes will be on 
display in the corridor. A page of 5 
tickets cost £1 and 1 ticket is 20p.  
 

The girls had a 
great time at 
Movie Night. 
We all enjoyed 
spending the 
time together. 

Player of the Week 

Certificates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4.1 Shikemi  

4.2 Rosie and Ayat 

 

 

4.1  Alice and Abinaya 

4.2  Alexandra, Sehar, Khaleelah 

Idiom of the Week 

Can you work out the 

idiom for this week? 

 

 
 
 

4.1 Aisha, Johnna, Alice, Meera, 
Hiya P, Shikemi, Myra, Margreth, 
Jannatte, Fathima, Safiyyah and 
Makayla  
4.2 Natalia, Fatima, Alisia, Sehar, 
Cherlyne, Danaya, Aizah, Ayesha 
and Anna 

Expectations, Aspirations, No Excuses 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Value of the 

Month 
for December 

 
Respect 

And a Big Thank You to all the parents that: 
Contributed to the Food Collection 

We have included a photo 
of some of the generous 
donations received. 
Mrs Selvadurai will be 
delivering them to our local 
food bank. 

Participated in the 
Mathematics 
Workshop Monday 
was a tremendous 
success. It was great 
seeing you again. 

gregarious 


